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/resting Information \

‘Results from the Y1 Phonics Screening
test and Key Stage 1 SATS will be
included with children’s reports in Year 1
and 2, on Sth July.

The Key Stage 2 results are released a
day later on 10th July and will be reported
to parents on that day.

Children in Year 1,3,4,5 are currently
taking their summer tests and trying really

hard. This forms part of the school’s
&ngoing assessment programme.

stays packed lunch until the balance is
cleared.

Please speak to Mrs Morgan if you are
experiencing any difficulties with

~ out the year the children have all worked very hard and continue to do so despite the hot
weather which we are currently experiencing. Many changes have happened in school
this year and currently the staff are looking at ways to make the curriculum even more
engaging for next year. Details will be coming home soon about next year’s topics!

Despite the fact the end of term is looming fast we still have many exciting events to
take place.many events have still to take place and for this reason everyone within
school will be working very hard to ensure that each event goes smoothly. Please can |
ask that if the hot weather continues, children come to school in a hat, with suncream

/Transition Week

During the last week of term,

will join their new teacher from
Thursday. This is an opportunity t
relationships and prepare the childre
September in what should be a super
week.

During the week , the children will be
looking at different jobs that people do and
finding out about the people in our
community, and what work they carry out.

In addition, there will be a big focus on the
children establishing their rules for the class
which will allow everyone to work to the
best of their ability. This forms part of the

~ British values emphasis we have in all

er will be coming home this week
will give further details of drop off and
points, as well as who your
acher will be. | hope that all the
e a fun week and that some
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